
 

 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/459                                                                                                       29/08/2025      

 

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil/ COA Members 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject: Regarding Inputs/Comments on import of Suspension Grade PVC Resin from Indonesia 

 

We wish to inform you that the Department of Commerce has invited comments or inputs on import 

of Suspension Grade PVC Resin: Plast and Articles from Indonesia. 

India’s import of this product from Indonesia was USD 66.55 million in FY25, of which USD 65.31 

million was under the preferential route as concessional import duty under ASEAN free trade 

agreement is 5% as against 7.5% MFN duty. 

In this context, the Department has sought industry inputs on: 

 

 Instances of sub-standard import of this specific commodity from Indonesia, if any 

  

 Any instances of circumvention of the third country commodity to India via Indonesia 

  

 Technological or Strategic Importance of this product imported from Indonesia 

 

Should you require any clarification or further information, please feel free to reach out at 

bharti@plexconcil.org; research@plexconcil.org 

mailto:bharti@plexconcil.org
mailto:research@plexconcil.org


  

Members are requested to send their inputs/comments by 01st September, 2025 (12pm). 

 

Best regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Dy. Director (Trade & Policy) 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 

 

  

 


